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July 02, 2018 
 
                                                       Information Letter no. 20-2018 

 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
 
In reference to the information letter no. 17-2018 from 20 June 2018 I inform 
you that we have just received the confirmation from Local Organizing 
Committee of the Senior European Championships in 2019 which will be held in 
Düsseldorf that these Championships will be organized in original dates                                  
17-22 June 2019.  
 
It means that in accordance with the decision of the Congress our next Ordinary 
Congress will take place on 16 June 2019 in Düsseldorf.  
 
About detailed place I will inform all federations at the time specified by the EFC 
Statute.  
   
 

                                                                                              Best regards, 
 

 
 

 
……………………………

  

           Jacek SLUPSKI   

            Secretary General 
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